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ERRATUM

Released:  October 4, 2021

[bookmark: _Hlk84250809]By the Chief, Wireline Competition Bureau:

On September 22, 2021, the Wireline Competition Bureau released an Order, DA 21-1191, in the above captioned proceeding.  This Erratum corrects footnote 10 on page 2 of the Order to read as follows:
“10 See SBi Request at 5-7.  According to SBi, “Due to the new surge in COVID‐19 infections, Tribal governments are issuing shelter‐in-place advisories, limited capacity requirements, and social distancing measures.”  SBi Request at 6.  SBi states that, “Because of the late‐summer COVID‐19 surge and resulting government advisories and restrictions, it [is] extremely difficult for Lifeline customers to comply with the FCC’s Lifeline documentation rules.”  SBi Request at 7.”
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